                          FUNDRAISING REPORT- NOVEMBER 2021
The Quarters Ball Club (QBC) continues to make a major contribution to our fundraising efforts. The current prediction for November is that a record 836 balls will be sold! This means a cash prize of £668 and a rollover pot of £1193. In total, £1861 , if the blue ball is drawn ,and a surplus of £806 for the Trust!
Other activities in the pipeline:
-an online memorabilia auction December 7th-11th
-an online WWFC themed quiz, probably in January
-a sports dinner event end Q1 2022
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